BORDERS AMNESTY MEETING 25TH APRIL 2013

Moira Walsh (Chair), Jane Pearn (Secretary), William Windram (Treasurer), Felicity Burrows (Publicity), Sue McLennan, Mary Taylor, Richard Gordon, Maureen Gordon

Moira Walsh stated that the number of active/planning/implementing members is decreasing; worthwhile letter-writing evenings are resulting in planning/business/campaign/speaker evenings being reduced to every two months.  She is of the opinion that the Group has lost focus.  In addition, the £1000 bequest should be used asap.

Jane Pearn spoke to a proposal that, for one year only, we become a Function Group, focussing on using the £1000 for a Protest Song Competition in the 9 Secondary schools; we do not have monthly open evenings nor events.

After discussion, the following decisions were made:-

· A core group be formed of Moira Walsh, Jane Pearn and Sue McLennan to organise the competition, co-opting any interested parties from schools and AI Borders.

Moira will set up Group email immediately. . Timescale/deadline will be decided. Packs will be sent to named people in the 6 schools still requiring them, asking for provisional agreement to participation.

· The Greeting cards campaign will continue.  Meeting to be held 28th November.

· Melrose Coffee Morning –Saturday 6th July, 10012. Set up 9 am. Fund-raising event. William Windram to co-ordinate.

· Felicity and Moira will liaise and organise AI postcard -writing events in cafés: possibly Main Street Trading, St Boswells and Café U, Kelso.

· Individual members to be encouraged to invite other members for letter-writing sessions at home.

AOCB

Peace and Reconciliation Garden, Crookham.  Opening 3 pm 8th May. All welcome.
Peace walk. Walkers through Melrose and Kelso, 6th June. All welcome to walk with them, short or long distance. Offers of food for them to Sue McLennan, suemclennan@gmail.com 
Moira M Walsh Secretary, Borders Group of Amnesty International

